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The Alternative Service Committee seeks input on the university support staff handbook before 

it is sent to Kansas Board of Regents for approval. 

 

The affirmative vote from classified employees to convert classified positions to university 

support staff requires further opportunity for input from classified employees before 

the handbook is sent to the Kansas Board of Regents for final approval. Classified employees 

who wish to provide further input on the handbook can do so by contacting Carol Marden 

at cmarden@k-state.edu, Janel Harder at janelh@k-state.edu or Alternative Service Committee 

at alternativeservice@k-state.edu. Input will be accepted from Nov. 25 through Dec. 24.  
 


